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 Letter No: 59/2022 
 
 

15th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
To aid your child’s Design and Technology GCSE, we have created resource packs 
which will provide students with all of the necessary equipment that they will need to 
access the GCSE course this year.  The pack will provide the students with the following 
equipment and materials for the first year of the Study. 
 

 An A3 protective wallet 

 An A4 Sketchbook  

 Clear Revise Revision Guide – D&T 8552 (PGOnline) 

 1 Pack of Sketching pencils (2H-4B) 

 1 Fine liner  

 Materials for all of the Year 10 projects  

 

The total cost for the pack is £20, which will be a cheaper alternative than if you were to 
source all of these resources independently.  
 
To order your pack, please make a payment via ParentPay by no later than Friday 2nd 
December and we will aim to deliver each pack to students once this date has closed.   
 
If you have any further queries, please contact myself through the normal school 
communication channels and we will happily answer any questions that you may have.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Alex Neville 
Director of Learning: D&T  
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